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Dear parent/carer, 
 
It is important to us that you understand your child’s progress. We are reporting to you using the skills your 
child has been taught each term across all of their subjects. The benefit of this approach is that teachers 
and parents can look more closely at the specific skills and knowledge pupils cover to best prepare them 
for key stage four. 

Your child’s report will contain a summary of their progress towards Mastery. Your child’s individual 
understanding of their subjects will be graded using the following terms: 

Term  Explanation  

No grade awarded  Absent  

Not accessing  the pupil is not yet working at a level which is expected for a child of their age  

Emerging  the pupil is not always working at the expected level  

Developing  the pupil has shown that they are secure in the knowledge and skills within 
statement and are confident in it  

Secure  the pupil has excelled and shown that they are working at the highest level for 
their current age  

 
 
We hope that you find this system of reporting useful in understanding your child’s progress and supporting 
their improvement in any areas which they have not mastered yet. During parents evening you will have the 
opportunity to discuss your child’s progress in depth with their class teacher. 
 
Reporting in numerical GCSE grades will commence in Key Stage 4. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Ms Gilligan 

 

Deputy Headteacher 
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